

Office of the Supervisor

Steven Kaplan, Supervisor Charter Township of West Bloomfield (248) 409-1581 (248) 410-0919 (C) Kris D'Arcy Executive Assistant (248) 451-4845

February 25, 2022

City of Northville Donna Tinberg, Planning Commission Chair 215 W. Main Street Northville, MI 48167

Dear Ms. Tinberg,

I am writing to offer accolades regarding Hunter Pasteur Homes, Randy Wertheimer, and his team. Hunter Pasteur Homes has built several prestigious developments in West Bloomfield Township, and is one of the premier developers in Michigan.

Hunter Pasteur Homes recently developed Gramercy Ridge, 52 attached high-end condos in West Bloomfield, as well as Prescott Park, 26 single-family detached condos. Randy and his team are in the process of erecting Perennial West Bloomfield, a five-story luxury apartment complex in the heart of West Bloomfield Township. Hunter Pasteur Homes is extremely professional and cooperative to work with throughout the building process. This organization produces high quality, impressive developments, and we welcome future projects brought forth by Randy and Hunter Pasteur Homes.

Randy has displayed reliability and honesty in his many dealings with me and the township staff. Such probity is important to a municipality, especially when developments and redevelopments are concerned.

Should you desire more specific information about Hunter Pasteur Homes, please contact me at 248-409-1581.

Sincerely,

Steven Kaplan, J.D. Township Supervisor

/kd

